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Summer 13 

Friday 17th July 2015 

Dear Parents, 

 

The last newsletter of the year! I cannot     

believe how quickly this academic year has 

gone. We have had a wonderful last few weeks 

with much to celebrate.  

 

The SATs results for Year 2 and Year 6 were 

outstanding this year, as were the phonics 

screening test results. 

 

I was so proud of our Key Stage Two as they 

performed Joseph and His Amazing           

Technicoloured Dreamcoat.  

 

Congratulations to everyone who took part; 

your singing was wonderful.  Thanks to all of 

you for providing such amazing costumes. The 

entire cast looked stunning. Josh and Max 

from Year 6 were brilliant in the roles of     

Joseph and Pharaoh (aka Elvis). I hope you   

remember this experience for many years. 

 

We would like to send our congratulations to 

Mrs Easton who will return in September as 

Mrs Marshfield. It is very sad to say goodbye 

to anyone and we have to say goodbye to three 

members of staff this summer. Mrs Kenyon is 

moving to Nottingham with her family. We 

wish them all the best with their new home. 

Miss Phillips is moving on to Davenham Primary 

School. We wish her every success in her new 

school. Mr Jones is moving to Tattenhall      

Primary School. We wish him lots of luck in his 

new school. You will all be missed. Thank you 

so much for your hard work with every single 

child that you taught at Brereton. The team 

will miss you. 

 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 

 

Sandbach Library is running 

their Summer Reading Chal-

lenge from 4th July until 5th 

September. The challenge is to read 6 books 

during the holidays. The local school with the 

highest percentage of children who  

successfully complete the challenge will be 

awarded a framed certificate.  

 

Bear Festival 
 

THE BRERETON BEARS ARE BACK! 
Saturday 18th July 

Brereton Heath 

Country Park Mini Bear Hunt 

6.30-8.30 

 

Mystery trek through the 
woods. How many bears can 

you spot!  
£5 adults, under 5s free, under 

12s £2.50 includes savoury  

refreshments, drinks, sausage 

rolls, drumsticks etc 


